Delta Robotics is looking for a few good technicians. We program and build exceptional machines to achieve outstanding results. Come join the few, the proud, the
League of Extraordinary Roboticists. Meeting every Tuesday after school in the shop!

Hey, Deltonians...we hope you are enjoying your beanies while it is still cold outside! Just to give you a heads up, the plan is for the no hat rule to once again
include beanies once it warms up—at this point we are planning to reinstitute the full hat rule again on March 1st.

Delta PRIDE Club, supporting LGBTQ+ students and allies, meets every Thursday after school in Ms. Rivera’s room. All are welcome to join our community of
mutual respect, trust and support.

As a reminder, the default school rule is no phones out—at all—during class time unless given specific permission from your teacher. This INCLUDES if you go to
the bathroom during class. If using a hall pass you should leave your phone in the classroom while you are out of the room. Use of phones in the halls during class
time is not allowed, but before and after school and during lunch is still allowed. Thank you for your cooperation!

Sgt. Tovar with the United States Army will be in the cafeteria during 2nd lunch tomorrow. Stop by to learn about our armed forces or perhaps challenge
him to a push up contest.

The Delta Ambassadors are hosting their annual service project. This year, with your help we’re supporting the Benton Franklin Humane Society during
the entire month of February. Feel free to donate brushes, toys, food and more for our local furry friends. Drop off locations will be in your class grade

hallways or Mrs. Hoppe's office.

The Character Strong word of the month is respect! Our first dare is called Mad Respect Yo - Think about the person or people that you most look up to and make
a list of characteristics that this person (or these people) have. Why do you respect them? What can you learn from them? As you make your list, write down what
you think their definition of respect is and how it’s different from your own.

Our Delta Habit of Mind for January is Continuous Learner. This month think about ways to broaden your knowledge on a topic you are working on in

class! Inventor Henry Ford once said "Anyone who stops learning is old, whether at twenty or eighty. Anyone who keeps learning stays young."

Please be sure to watch the Delta Senate video immediately following today’s announcements:
https://tinyurl.com/dhsenate
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